

Veterans Memorial Squadron 347 PO Box 1534 Lady Lake Florida 32158

TO: Christian Rapp, Adjutant Sons of the American Legion Detachment of Florida February 3, 2023

The general membership of Squadron 347 has unanimously endorsed John Gorsuch to run for the office of Detachment Vice Commander for the Eastern Area.

John has been an active member of Squadron 347 since 2017 and continues to volunteer as 1st Vice Commander of the Post 347 Honor Guard and in the post kitchen, which is the major fundraiser for the Squadron.

While John was Squadron Commander for 2 years, membership increased from 750 to 806. John's continued enthusiasm for Squadron 347 as immediate Past Commander and as District 6 Commander is an inspiration to us and we feel that he would be an excellent choice for Eastern Area Vice Commander..

Please accept this letter as a record of our endorsement.

For God and Country,

Bud Bowyer, Squadren 347 Adjutant

Mike Seidel, Post 347 Adjutant

Bob O'Neal, Squadron 347 Commander

Dave Musser, Post 347 Commander